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APPROVAL OF CUSTOMER NOTICE  
February 8, 2017  

 
PUC Docket Number: P-421/AM-16-496 
In the Matter of the Petition of CenturyLink QC to be Regulated Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 
237.025: Competitive Market Regulation (see also docket 16-547 for “Highly Sensitive 
Protected Data”) 
 
P-421/AM-16-547 
Repository for “Highly Sensitive Protected Data” subject to additional protection in Docket 
16-496 (In the Matter of the Petition of CenturyLink QC to be Regulated Pursuant to Minn. 
Stat. § 237.025: Competitive Market Regulation) 
 
Case Background: On June 30, 2016, CenturyLink QC filed a petition to be regulated pursuant to 
Minn. Stat. § 237.025.  On January 27, 2017, the Commission determined that CenturyLink’s 
petition, as revised on November 21, 2016, is complete.  The Commission ordered CenturyLink to 
distribute a notice to its customers informing them of its petition.  The Commission granted to its 
Executive Secretary the authority to determine the form and content of the notice.  
 
CenturyLink worked with Commission staff to develop a customer notice.  CenturyLink’s customer 
notice, as attached and captioned “What’s New On Your Bill”, is approved for distribution. 
 
Filing Requirements:  Utilities, telecommunications carriers, official parties, and state agencies 
are required to file documents using the Commission’s electronic filing system (eFiling).  All 
parties, participants and interested persons are encouraged to use eFiling: mn.gov/puc, select 
eFiling, and follow the prompts. 
 
Full Case Record:  See all documents filed in this docket via the Commission’s website - 
mn.gov/puc, select Search eDockets, enter the year (16) and the docket number (496), select 
Search. 
 
Subscribe to receive email notification when new documents are filed in this docket at mn.gov/puc, 
select Subscribe, and follow the prompts. 
 
Questions about this docket or Commission process and procedure?  Contact Commission 
staff, Kevin O’Grady at 651-201-2218 or Marc Fournier at 651-201-2214. 
 
Change your mailing preferences:  Email docketing.puc@state.mn.us or call 651-201-2204 
 
This document can be made available in alternative formats (e.g., large print or audio) by 
calling 651-296-0406 (voice).  Persons with hearing loss or speech disabilities may call us 
through their preferred Telecommunications Relay Service. 
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________________________________ 
Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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